
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

Your child, while at school, uses a web-based computer software program called 

Renaissance Place.  You are probably familiar with a portion of this software:  Accelerated 

Reader.  At this time we are excited to invite you to view your child’s progress in 

Accelerated Reader using a program called Home Connect.     

 

You can view Home Connect from any computer with an Internet connection using these 

browsers: 

                        • Internet Explorer® 6.02 or later 

  • Firefox® 1.5 or later 

  • Safari™ 2.0.3 or later 

 

Simply log in at:   http://ar.lee.k12.al.us/renaissanceserver/HomeConnect/Login.aspx    

 

 The User Name and Password assigned to your child at school will allow you to view your 

child’s progress toward their Accelerated Reader goals from your home or work computer!  

Your child uses this same User Name and Password each time they login to a computer at 

school, take an Accelerated Reader test, or STAR test, so they can provide you with the 

necessary information.  

 

In Home Connect you can also:  

 

 Click Email Setup to sign up to receive emails showing your student’s quiz or test 

results.  

 Click Help to get answers to your questions about Home Connect. 

 

Thank you for interest and participation. 

 

 

Patti Henderson 

Sanford Middle School 

Library Media Specialist 

Asst. Softball Coach   
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